Date: September 4, 2013
To: Jonesboro Metropolitan Area Planning Commission
From: Joey & Jimmilee Smithee

Subject: Proposed building located at 4921 Peachtree Ave., Jonesboro, AR
72401

The new building will have living quarters which will be occupied by the
mother of the owner. The area behind the living quarters will be used to
store cars and motorcycles for the owner. The purpose of this building is
not for commercial use, but solely residential use.
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